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  Letter dated 19 April 2022 from the President of the Security Council 

addressed to the Secretary-General  
 

 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 11 April 2022 

(S/2022/334), in connection with Security Council resolution 2600 (2021), by which 

the Council requested you to conduct an assessment of the mandate of the United 

Nations Integrated Office in Haiti and convey the findings no later than 15 April 2022, 

has been brought to the attention of the members of the Security Council. 

 The members of the Council have taken note of the information contained in 

your letter requesting an extension of the deadline, and they look forward to the 

submission by 29 April 2022. 

 

 

(Signed) Barbara Woodward 

President of the Security Council 
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